
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING NOTICE   
 
The Roslyn Union Free School District continues to take steps to reduce the potential for 
exposure to the coronavirus (COVID-19). The District’s efforts in this regard are made in 
furtherance of federal, state, and local mandates to limit any and all public gatherings.   
 
The Board of Education of the Roslyn Union Free School District will hold a Board 
meeting on Thursday, March 26, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. As authorized by Governor Andrew 
M. Cuomo’s Executive Order No. 202.1, issued on March 12, 2020, the meeting will be 
held remotely by videoconferencing and the public will not be permitted to attend the 
meeting in-person. It is anticipated that the Board of Education will make a motion at 
7:00 p.m. setting forth the manner in which the meeting will be conducted and waiving 
any applicable policies or common practices with respect to the conduct of the meeting. 
It is further anticipated that the public participation portion of the meeting will be 
suspended. The meeting will be video broadcasted using ZOOM --
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/132323416 
-- in order to provide the public with the ability to view/listen to the meeting. The 
meeting will also be recorded and later transcribed in accordance with Executive Order 
202.1.   
 
 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/132323416

